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NEWS 
June 26, 2012 

Aggie Peterson, President-of-the-Month 

Pat Knoechel - Creating with Color  
The program will feature our newest publica-

tions from Quilt in a Day: Tales of the First 
Ladies, book with eight traditional blocks in 

both 12" and 6" sizes pays 

tribute to women that have 

earned their place in histo-

ry. And patterns Braid in a 
Day (includes free tem-

plate), Opposites Attract, 

Miniature Dresden Plate 

(includes free template), and Oriental Fan (includes 

free template). 

2012 Service Project A Success! 

Thanks to all of you who participated in the guild's 2012 service project.  We delivered 33 

quilts to the 3 local police departments:  Westerville, Blendon & Genoa.  All were thrilled to get 

our beautiful quilts.  If any of you are still working on your little quilt, please continue.  Blendon 

PD would love it if we could give them just 4 more quilts so that each of their 13 cruisers would 

have one in their trunk.  Also, a big thank you to Jeff Bretthauer for providing us with 2 gal. 

size zip lock bags to package the quilts so they would stay clean & dry in those trunks. 

2012 Service Project Committee:  Becky Dickson Aggie Peterson, & Corinne Vititoe 

See page 3 for a thank you note from Genoa Township and page 4 for some photos of the three 

police departments receiving displaying some of their new “cruiser quilts.” 

I wish that my husband's 
friends had left him where 
he is, happy and contented 
in retirement. – First Lady 
Anna Harrison, wife of Wil-

liam Henry Harrison, 9th 
President of the US, March

-April 1841.1  



 

 

2012 Committees 
(Go to www.westervillequiltguild.com for 

committee information.) 

Volume 8, No 6 — June 2012 Page 2 

Fun With Fabric 

Free to a good home - As always remember 

to pick up what has not been taken at the end 

of the meeting. 

STASH - (Stash Accumulated Beyond Life 

Expectancy) Please remember to pick up what 

has not sold. Also if you need an envelope for 

the money we have some. 

Orphan Blocks – Keep them coming they seem 

to be doing quite well. 

SECRET SISTERS – We hope that you have 

been treating your secret sister with won-

derful goodies. Please keep in mind, we would 

like for the gifts to stay near the $10.00 

point, and gifts given 3 or 4 times during the 

year. Gifts will be given for the person's 

birthday, National Quilting Day (March 17, 

2012 celebration), and holiday party in No-

vember. Of course if there is another date 

you would like to honor your secret sister 

that is ok too. 

Bring your gift either wrapped or in a bag 

with the sister's name but not yours! We will 

have a table for you to place your gift. At 

the November meeting we will reveal names.  

QUILT SHOW 

BOUTIQUE 
I received 6 exquisite purs-

es at the May meeting.  If 

anyone still wishes to make a 

purse, either for an adult or a child, your ef-

forts will be most appreciated. 

At the June meeting I shall be collecting 

tote bags or reusable grocery sacks that you 

have made.  Please refer to the Links on our 

web site for suggestions and instruction.   

In July I will be collecting fabric wine coast-

ers.  Construction is simple:  Cut three 5" 

squares, either 3 different fabrics, or one 

different and two the same.  One square will 

be the back.  Press the two remaining con-

trasting fabric squares in half, WRONG sides 

together.  Lay the rectangles over the 

WRONG side of the back, and overlap like 

you were folding a cardboard carton closed.  

Secure with pins, sew a quarter-inch seam 

allowance around the perimeter and turn 

right side out. Viola!  Please make sets of 

four coasters to a set. 

Many thanks for all your efforts. 

Madeline Hansen  

 

NOTE:  See the Member’s area on the Westerville 

Quilt Guild web site for a selection of quick and easy 

purse and bag patterns from BHG.com and allpeo-

plequilt.com. 

http://www.westervillequiltguild.com
http://www.westervillequiltguild.com/
http://www.westervillequiltguild.com/


 

 

2012 Programs  

JUNE- Aggie Peterson with guest Pat 

Knoechel, Eleanor Burns' sister. 

JULY-OPEN- WE NEED A PRESIDENT! 

AUGUST- Jessica Hollins, Louise Maloy, 

Beth Charville, Jane, and Pat- "Falling into 

Christmas." 

SEPTEMBER- Trish Bishop 

Anita Gastaldo - owner of Sew to Speak in 

Clintonville topic TBD  

OCTOBER- Lisa Smith and Shannon Bartlett 

"Halloween Make it-Take it." 

NOVEMBER- Holiday Party- Louise Maloy, 

Tina Miller, and Lynda Davidson 

DECEMBER- no meeting 
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Greeters for 2012 

June 26 - Greeters: Louise Maloy, Lynda Da-

vidson, Tina Miller 

July 24 - Greeters: 

August 28 - Greeters: Aggie Peterson, Christina 

Sidebottom 

September 25 - Greeters: Irene Habowski, Mari 

Jo Scott  

October 23 - Greeters: Pauline Adams, Jayne 

Godsey 

November 27 - Greeters:   

December - No meeting  

- Don’t forget to come early and meet and 

greet everyone at the front door. You will 

also be asked to help with Show and Tell.  

Charm Swap 

Club! 

This month’s theme is June —

Blues — Water/Lakes/Oceans. 

Squares are 6 x 6 of quilt shop 

quality fabric. Next month will 

be July — Patriotic—Red/

White/Blue. 



 

 

Westerville Quilt Guild 

We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 7:00 p.m. at The Westerville American Legion Hall, 393 East College 

Avenue, Westerville, OH 43081, Web Site: http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com,  

E-mail: info@westervillequiltguild.com 

Westerville Quilt Guild is a "member run" group. Member volunteers serve as "President-of-the-Month" and present the 

program for that month's meeting. Our dues are $12 a year. 

Newsletter Information 

If you would like to submit an article or 

“tip” to the newsletter, please send it, 

either as an  attachment or type the 

text in your email, and send it to me at: 

Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com 

 

The “publication” date for the Newslet-

ter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the 

month. All items submitted to the 

Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd 

Tuesday of the month. If you know of a 

member that does not have access to 

email, please give them a copy of the 

newsletter. 

If you signed up to be a 

“President-of-the-Month” 

for 2012 please make sure 

to send a brief description 

of your program to Lisa 

Smith for publication in the 

monthly newsletter. Thanks! 

Mr. Frog Wants to 

Remind You: 

 
Wear Your Name Tags or Pay the Penalty! 

Photos of the happy police department 

recipients displaying some of their 

“cruiser quilts,” clockwise from top 

left: Blendon Township Police, Genoa 

Township Police, and Westerville Police 

with members of the Service Project 

Committee. 
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